
 
 

DATE:  December 2, 2024 

TO:  Deadwood City Commission 

FROM: Justin Lux, Parking and Transportation Director 

RE:  Alkali Ike Tour Conveyance License 

 

City of Deadwood Ordinance 5.40.100 states that any tour conveyance license 
issued by the City of Deadwood will be deemed abandoned if the license is 
inactive for any 10 day period during the months of June, July, and August, except 
during the Sturgis Motorcycle Rally. City of Deadwood Ordinance 5.40.060, the 
Deadwood City Commission may revoke a tour conveyance license for any 
violation of chapter 5.40 after written notice of the violation has been provided to 
the license holder. 

Alkali Ike’s operated zero (0) days of the 2024 season. The City of Deadwood 
Parking and Transportation Committee discussed the license at the November 14, 
2024 meeting. The committee voted to recommend revocation of Alkali Ike’s 
license to the Deadwood City Commission. 

Written notice was sent to the owner of Alkali Ike’s, Rory Maynard, by certified 
mail on November 14, 2024. He was advised the December 2, 2024 would be his 
opportunity for a hearing in front of the Deadwood City Commission unless he 
responded advising that date would not work. 

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. 

 


